
  
 2022-23 Registration Newsletter 

Dear Dancers and Parents,  

 

Thank you for your interest in dance classes at Premiere Dance Academy, Inc.  For those of you who 

are new, I would like to take this opportunity to tell you a little about Premiere Dance Academy…  My name 

is Jennifer Loterzo and I am the owner of Premiere Dance Academy, Inc.  I am a graduate of George Mason 

University, with a B.A. Honors Degree in Dance and Studio Management.  This will be my 25th year as a 

dance studio owner and dance educator.  All of the instructors at Premiere have extensive dance training and 

teaching experience.  We are proud to say, that our instructors continue to keep up their training.  At 

Premiere, our staff is dedicated to providing an encouraging environment where each student will have fun 

AND are challenged to reach her/his highest potential.   

 

Full session fall classes will begin the week of September 12, 2022. 
You can register online and make payments at www.PremiereDanceAcademy.net 

Registration is on a first come, first serve basis.  Classes may fill up quickly, so register early! 

We are excited to announce that we are again offering: 

 

EARLY BIRD ENROLLMENT BONUS PACK  

for full session fall classes ONLY - To qualify for this, you MUST have 

submitted a registration form AND paid tuition payment #1 by AUGUST 19th, 

o $20 off your tuition payment #1 (due at time of registration) 

o Free 2023 Premiere Recital T-shirt 

o Your name will be entered into a drawing for a chance to win 50% off your last tuition 

payment (payment #8)  

 

Summer Business Hours:
 

Aug 15 - Aug 19        Monday – Friday     5:45pm-9:00pm 

Aug 22- Aug 26         Monday - Friday      5:00pm-9:00pm 

Aug 31 and Sept 7     5:30pm-9:00pm   
 

 

Premiere Dance Academy is located in Oxbridge Square – At the corner of Hull Street and Courthouse Road   

(We are located in the same shopping center with YouFit and Big Lots). 

 

If you are unable to register online or come in during business hours,  

you can also register by mailing your registration form and registration fee at any time to: 

Premiere Dance Academy, Inc. 

Attn: Jennifer Loterzo 

9230 Brocket Drive 

 Midlothian, VA 23112 

 

Please follow us on Instagram and Facebook – we often post pictures and reminders! 

If you have any questions, you can always email me at Premieredance1@yahoo.com! 

 

           Thank you for your interest, 

                             Jennifer J. Loterzo 

                                                    Premiere Dance Academy 

http://www.premieredanceacademy.net/

